Trenton Light & Water Dept.
inutes

Q:BOAM

VIBTCN 24, ZULD

ceting was called to order by Mayor Tony Burriss. Others present were Cece Jones,
iraves, Billie Wade. Peyton Harper, Joe Wamble, Josh Lawler, Richy Turner and

“the February 24, 2025, regular meeting was approved unanimously following
<cy Graves, second by Peyton Harper.

ue Summary and payment totals for 02/24/2025 — 3/23/25 were distributed and

lewed. Motion by Billie Wade and second by Rickey Graves to approve the financial report
passed unanimously,
afety Report The Electric Department Department had a safety meeting this month. The

Jepartment will have one later this month. There were no safety issues. The safety
roved unanimously following motion by CeCe Jones and second by Billie Wade.

¢ Old Business Joe Wamble discussed the 2% electric rate increase recommendation from
3 Mitehe'ls 1 was a unanimous consensus by the board to support the electric rate increase in
1q FY26 ;=0 Mr. Wamble gave an update on the Water Meter and Solar Panel Projects. He
o cliscussed street light bid-replacement.

‘usiness Joe Wamble stated that Gabe Stricker and Hayden French completed their
'PA 1 ineman Training and are now Journeyman Lineman.

£ regular Anrit 2025 Utility Board meeting will be held on Monday, April 21, 2025, at 109 W
ory St at 8:30AM.

V5]

usiness, the meeting was adjourned at 9:51AM.

=ity Board Chairman



